
FILED 8/31/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09959-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

THE WOODS UTILITY COMP ANY 
August 31, 2021 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190125-WS - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter County by 
The Woods Utility Company - FDEP Compliance 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

The Woods Utility Company (The Woods) is now back into compliance with the FDEP lead and 
copper limits. As the attached e-mail from FDEP states, The Woods has been placed back on 
triennial monitoring for lead and copper with the next sample due 2024 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 

II for The Woods Utility Company 

4939 Cross Bayou Blvd ., New Port Richey, FL 34652 -Tel: (866) 753-8292 Fax: (727) 848-7701 



Troy Rendell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Melisa Rotteveel <mrotteveel@uswatercorp.net > on behalf of Melisa Rotteveel 
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 2:44 PM 
Grant Foster; Dennis Muldoon; Sharon Purviance; Diane Kib it lewski; Troy Rendell; 
Charlotte Worsfold 

Fwd: The Woods Lead & Copper (660-0347) 

---------- Forwarded message--------
From: Black, Mackenzie <Mackenzie.Black@floridadep.gov> 
Date: Tue, Aug 31, 2021 at 2:37 PM 
Subject: RE: The Woods Lead & Copper (660-0347) 
To: Melisa Rot teveel <mrotteveel@uswatercorp.net> 
Cc: Ha ll, Carolyn X <Carolyn.X.Hall@floridadep.gov> 

Melisa, 

I have confi rmed that the facility can be placed on triennial monitoring for lead and copper with the next sample due 
2024. We will count the May 2021 sampling as t he required sampling for 2021 fo r this size system. 

Thank you! 

Mackenzie Black 

Environmental Specialist III 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

Compliance Assurance Program 

Mackenzie. Black@FloridaDEP.gov 

Office: 407-897-4184 
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From: Melisa Rotteveel <mrotteveel@uswatercorp.net> 

Sent: Monday, August 30, 20212:10 PM 
To: Black, Mackenzie <Mackenzie.Black@FloridaDEP.gov> 

Subject: Re: The Woods Lead & Copper (660-0347) 

On Mon, Aug 30, 2021 at 1:46 PM Black, Mackenzie <Mackenzie.Black@floridadep.gov> wrote: 

Hi Melisa, 

I see the report references an attached ;;RTW/LSI report-calculation." Do you have this information? I looked at 
the previous biennial samples and can put the system back on triennial pending this report. 

Thanks! 

Mackenzie Black 

Environmental Specialist III 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

Compliance Assurance Program 

Mackenzie. Black@FloridaDEP.gov 

Office: 407-897-4184 

From: Shumard, Nichole <Nichole.Shumard@FloridaDEP.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 202110:08 AM 
To: Black, M ackenzie <Mackenzie.Black@FloridaDEP.gov> 
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